

# December 2021 Newsletter

## StarChildAcademy.com Hunter's Creek

#### HOLIDAY CALENDAR

All of us at StarChild Academy would like to wish you and your family a very happy holiday season. StarChild Academy will be closed on the following days to give our staff an opportunity to enjoy their holidays with their families:

Thursday December 23rd close early at 3pm.

Friday December 24th closed all day.

Thursday December 30th close early at 3pm.

Friday December 31th closed all day.

#### **ELEMENTARY & VPK STUDENTS**

Winter Break is from December 20th-January 3rd. There will be no school or VPK during that time. Should you need your child to be in attendance, please sign them up at the Front Desk. It is imperative that your child is signed up in order to come in. We will be staffing accordingly to allow our VPK & Elementary teachers to spend time with their families. Thank you.

#### DECEMBER CURRICULUM

Toddlers—The Rainforest

Preschool A— The Rainforest

Preschool B — Blending letter Jj K-3—Helping Hands

Home K4—Home. Sweet

Elementary— What's the Weather / Kindness

#### **NEW CLASSROOM**

On December 6th, 2021 StarChild Academy will be opening a new 3 year old classroom. Availability is limited and seats will be filled on a first come first serve basis.

New families interested in putting their 3 year old in the school must turn in completed paper work and submit the registration fee to hold their seat.

#### IMPORTANT REMINDERS!

- 1) Parents please be sure to switch off and lock your vehicles before entering the building during drop off and pick up.
- 2) Do not leave any valuables in your vehicle such as cell phones, purses, I pads, tablets, etc.
- 3) Masks are still required in our school. Please be sure that you are wearing a mask prior to entering.

#### NO SMOKING POLICY

Florida Statutes prohibits smoking on premises of any child care facility.

### HOLIDAY FUN ACTIVITIES

On Friday December 3rd, is our Annual Tree Caroling. Students are working hard to perform their holidays songs. The event will be held in our Front Porch at 10:00am. The Parking lot will be blocked off at 9am for everyone's safety. It is important that your child is drop off by 9am to avoid any inconvenience. Please understand that this event is held during school hours. Therefore, DCF regulations must be met. Once your child has been Checked-in for attendance, your child must be with his/her teacher during their performance. For students and staff safety, no parent will be allowed to be with their child during their performance. Thank you for understanding. We will see you there! StarChild Academy Team wishes you and your loved ones a Wonderful Holiday Season.